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SYSTEM.---

Dear Councilmember,

| am writing to urge you to appoint Hal Bohner, Ron Chestnut, and Brent
Newell to the GPAC. Together they have the best and most experience
in environmental protection, urban planning, land use, and working with
city and county governments. They have already contributed positively
to the Petaluma community and their combined skills and expertise will
help guarantee the best future and quality of life for all of Petaluma.
Thank you!

Barbara Pollack

Petaluma resident for 20 years





